
Sarah Waghorn 
Group Sales Representative 
8919 W. Sahara Suite 130 / Las Vegas, NV  89117 Bus: 
702-254-3152 / Fax: 702-254-3426
E-mail: sarah.waghorn@ameritas.com

September 29, 2020 

Kim Koch-Lee
Human Resources Business Partner - Benefits
City Of North Las Vegas 
2250 Las Vegas Blvd N, Suite 600 
North Las Vegas, NV 89030 

Subject:  City Of North Las Vegas renewal effective January 1, 2021 Policy Number 010.301735 

Thank you for choosing an Ameritas Dental Plan. 

We're proud to provide plans that help employees get the dental coverage they need for good health, and 
we'll work hard to keep earning the privilege of insuring City Of North Las Vegas. 

We understand that you’re doing what’s best for your business and your employees during this uncertain 
time. And we know the crisis could continue long after the coronavirus is contained. 

Therefore, Ameritas will not adjust your dental premium rates for this 2021 renewal. Your dental 
rates will remain the same for the plan year beginning January 1, 2021 through December 31, 2021.  
We will resume our regular renewal process in 2021. 

For more details about how we’re handling dental plan premium payment under current conditions, please 
read our FAQ for employers at Ameritas.com. If you have additional questions about your Ameritas dental 
plan, please reach out to me and I’ll be sure to provide answers. 

Division 1/Class 1 
DENTAL RATES CURRENT RENEWAL 
Employee $ 2.70 $ 2.70 
Employee + One Dependent $ 2.70 $ 2.70 
Employee + 2 or more Dependents $ 2.70 $ 2.70 

Thank you again for your business. We appreciate the opportunity to continue providing fast and accurate 
claims processing, exceptional administration, and excellent customer service in the years to come. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Waghorn 
Group Sales Representative

cc:  USI Insurance Services LLC

https://my.visme.co/view/ojq8y8q4-covid-employer
https://www.ameritas.com/newsroom/ameritas-responds-to-coronavirus-covid-19/

